
THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I
FRIDAY 25 SEPTEMBER

2020

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0509jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0517jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/22605/684/27/699/22634#dexp-carousel
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/22605/684/27/699/22634#dexp-carousel


SENIOR ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCE
Senior Drum Circle on THAC TV!

Drumming together always brings joy and happiness to those playing and listening to the beats.
Two weeks ago, the Thomas Hassall Senior Drum Circle performed at a virtual assembly;
showcasing a new piece inspired by rhythms from Guinea in North West Africa. It was exciting to
perform again after such a long time away from the stage. 

The performance featured improvised solos from several students, and an overall super-fast
display of rhythm.

Well done to all our drummers!     

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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